
225 PARKSTREET•LAKEPORT, CALIFORNIA 95453•TELEPHONE (707) 263-5615•FAX (707) 263-8584 

 
Over 100 years of community 
 pride, progress and service. 

                               
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 20, 2012 
 
 
 
Ms. Jeanine Townsend, Clerk of the Board 
State Water Resources Control Board  
 commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov gov 
1001 I Street, 24th Floor 
Sacramento, CA  95814 
 
Dear Ms. Townsend and Members of the Board: 
 
City of Lakeport as most other cities in California are under very difficult economic times.  The 
City of Lakeport works hard to meet all State mandates with limited revenues and staffing.  We 
are a city with a population of approximately 5,000 people, with very limited resources and the 
City has worked hard to meet the current NPDEDS permit.  The City of Lakeport is co-permitted 
under the Lake County Clean Water Program.   Lake County is a rural county with two 
incorporated cities, with one of the highest unemployment rates in the State.   
 
This letter of comment is to notify you that the City of Lakeport fully supports the comments 
submitted to the Regional Water Quality Board by Stanislaus County on July, 16, 2012, on the 
2nd Draft Phase II MS4 General Permit. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Margaret Silveira 
City Manager  
City of Lakeport 
 

Public Comment
Draft Phase II Small MS4 General Permit

Deadline: 7/23/12 by 12 noon
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